May 17, 1966

Mr. Len Mayer
P. O. Box 1495
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Machris State #1l1
NE NE 32-19-31
Eddy County, N. M.

Dear Mr. Mayer:

We are in receipt of your letter and Commission Porm
C-103, plugging report on the above well. This report was
approved on July 3, 1961. The report that we need is the
one after your attempt to re-enter this well failed.

Notice of Intention to plug was received on August 13, 1963.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

W. A. Gressatt
WAG/ jw
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